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November 30th, 2023 

  
  

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
  
  

As we look forward to the month of December, please mark Thursday, December 14th on 

your calendar for the Primary Lord Roberts Winter Concert.  

The Primary classes:  Rooms 2, 4, 6, and 24, have been hard at work preparing songs for 

our concert entitled Peace on Earth which will take place at 1:30 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. on 

Thursday December 14, 2023.  As space can be an issue at the evening concert, please 

consider attending the afternoon matinee show at 1:30 p.m. 
   

Dress for this concert is colourful and comfortable.  Should your child wish to wear their 

fancy dress or shirt and tie they are welcome to do so. 
  

Please ensure your child is dressed in their chosen outfit the morning of December 14th.  I 

am most concerned with the children feeling happy and comfortable in their chosen attire. 
  

Students should be back in their classrooms on the Thursday night for 6:10 (no later than 

6:20) P.M. in order to get organized for the concert.  All students are expected to attend the 

evening concert as full attendance is vital to the success of the show. 
  

We are all looking forward to performing for you and hope that the entire family can join 

us. 

 

 

  

Sincerely, 

Nancy Enns 

Music Teacher 
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